
 
 

From: dlazzareschi@gmail.com 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: UNSHE student vaccination 
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 4:54:15 PM 

As a former student of UNR, spouse of an employee, and parent of an ineligible-for-
vaccination preschooler at UNR exposed to undergraduates, I urge you to require vaccination 
for return to in-person classes for students and employees. It is for their health, and the health 
of all those exposed to them who don't get to choose. 

Dan Lazzareschi, 
Reno, NV 
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